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Message 

From: Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 
Sent : 5/26/201112 :42 :29 PM 

To: John Glicksman [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JOHN.GLICKSMAN] 
CC: Brian Bentz [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BENTZB]; Victoria 

Scoffield [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=VICTORIA.DOUCETIE]; 
Sandra DiPonio [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SANDRA.DIPONIO] 

Subject: Compenso Proposal 
Attachments: Compenso Powerstream Proposal (3).doc; Reference Letter ••••. pdf; Reference Letter ••••. pdf; 

Reference Letter-.docx; Reference Letter-docx 

Importance: High 

Hi John : 
It was a pleasure to meet with you and Brian this past Tuesday to discuss the exciting future and potential of 
Powerstream. 
I very much appreciate the confidence Brian and you have demonstrated in me and my company as we move forward in 
the coming months. 
Here is a copy of the proposal that I presented to the Audit Committee a few weeks ago. 
Please review the contents and call should you have any questions. 
Kind Regards, 
Paul 

Hon. Paul Bonwick, P.C. 

Compenso Communications Inc. 
186 Hurontario St., Suite 203 
Collingwood, ON 
L9Y 4T4 
Ph :705.445.8540 
F: 705.443.8668 


